

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON PLANNING, DEVELOPMENT AND COMMUNITY SERVICES

Extension of Temporary Asphalt Parking Patio Program

Recommendation of the Committee

That the Temporary Asphalt Patio Program be reinstated from April 1, 2022 until October 31, 2022.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at its meeting held on March 14, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

Attachment

March 14, 2022 report of the General Manager, Community Services